
Re: GRT

Office, Policy, TRD <policy.office@state.nm.us>
Thu 4/29/2021 1:50 PM
To:  Reynold Bunzel <rbunzel@heritagemsi.com>

Thank you for your comments. They will be added to the record.

Regards, 
Bobbie Marquez
Tax Information and Policy Office
New Mexico Taxation and Revenue Department
******************************
The foregoing is an informal analysis of the facts presented in your email. Please be advised that this email does not
constitute a ruling issued pursuant to NMSA 1978, Section 9-11-6.2, and does not bind the Department in any way
in the future.

From: Reynold Bunzel <rbunzel@heritagemsi.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2021 12:47 PM
To: Office, Policy, TRD <policy.office@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] GRT
 
 

Home health, hospice, and personal care service providers would be the only non-emergent health care
providers impacted by this change. This adds an administra�ve burden to a health care provider based on
where they provide healthcare.
We also oversee skilled nursing facili�es and The same services at a facility would not have a variable GRT. 
 
Thank you,

Corus Health (Reynold Bunzel) Albuquerque
 

 

505.726.4152
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE This message is intended exclusively for the individual or en�ty to which it is
addressed. This communica�on may contain informa�on that is confiden�al or otherwise legally exempt from
disclosure. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or
disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please no�fy the sender
immediately either by phone or reply to this email and delete all copies of this message.
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